
DIXIE HOLLINS HIGH SCHOOL – PTSA/SAC MINUTES 

May 14, 2013 

PTSA:  The PTSA meeting was opened by Gwen Vandenburgh at 6:28PM. 

In Attendance:  Gwen Vandenburgh, Tom Lynd, Catherine Briggs, Midge Silk, Helen Tyler, Marcia Miller, 

Bob Robertson and Dan Evans. 

Approval of Minutes:  The minutes of the April 9, 2013 meeting were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report:  A summary of the April, 2013 bank statement was distributed and approved. 

Senior Party: 

There was a general discussion regarding the Senior Party.  It will be held on 5/17 during 8th 

period.  All Seniors are invited and the event is free.  There was discussion about prizes, food 

and entertainment. 

Teacher Appreciation: 

 Dr. Evans reported on the activities related to Teacher Appreciation week. 

2013/14 Officers: 

 It was decided that the following officers will continue in office for next year; 

  President:  Gwen Vandenburgh 

  Secretary:  Catherine Briggs 

  Treasurer:  Tom Lynd 

The PTSA Meeting was adjourned and the SAC Meeting was convened at 7:49 PM. 

Projects:  There was a discussion of the projects funded by SAC funds for this year. 

Auditorium lighting, Drivers Education videos, seating for the Cafeteria and furniture for the 

Media Center. 

Dress Code:  There was a discussion regarding the Dixie Hollins student dress code.  It was 

recommended to more strictly enforce the current County-wide dress code. 

Celebrations: 

 There will be an Awards Ceremony on 5/22. 

 The play Oklahoma will be presented. 



Officers:   

 It was decided that the following officers will continue in office for next year; 

  Chairman:  Tom Lynd 

  Secretary:  Catherine Briggs 

Announcements: 

 The School Improvement Team will meet on June 17 & 18 from 8:30 to 11:30 AM. 

 School will start for the 13/14 school year on August 19th. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM. 

 


